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Executive Summary

● Attractive structure with proven performance / structural integrity

● Safe and appealing dining for customers

● Reduction of 1 parking space (4 down to 3)

● Reduction of seating from 40 to 24

● Rebuilt to be removable for winter storage

● Space entirely within LCB storefront, no blockage of other businesses

● No issues with traffic / congestion

● No issues with parking access



Updates From Review with Chief Satriale and James Palmer

On-site meeting held on March 8 to review plans with focus on safety.  
Agreements were as follows:

● Structure to be moved up the hill by 10 feet to expand commercial loading 
zone

● Structure will be moved 10 inches towards the sidewalk to increase the width 
of the driving lane

● We will maintain cement block at base of structure for protection, will be 
decorated so as to be attractive as current.  We will not use curb stop due to 
tripping hazard.

● Barrer on street side will be planters with cement blocks.  It is understood we 
are responsible for removing these at end of season, not DPW.



Attractive Design



Attractive Design



Safe and appealing dining for customers 
(addresses issues with slope of the hill)

Will be rebuilt to fit reduced size and to be 
removable for winter

Attractive Design



Reduction of 1 Parking Space (4 to 3; 84’ to 63’)

Note: space is entirely within La Casa Bronxville storefront



Reduction of 1 Parking Space (4 to 3; 80’ to 60’)

Note: space is entirely within La Casa Bronxville storefront

Expansion of 
Commercial 
Loading Zone

Access for 
Garbage 
Removal



Conclusion

● Proposal meets desire to reduce space and make seasonal

● Attractive structure with proven performance / structural integrity

● Agreed modifications to plan address safety concerns

● Highly appealing to residents / diners

● Generates revenue for the village

● Contributes to positive “village vibe”


